CORRESPONDENCE ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY - CHRISTCHURCH BUS FARES AND
TICKETING REVIEW UPDATE

The Committee received a copy of correspondence from Environment Canterbury concerning the
review of Christchurch bus fares and ticketing, which advised the amendments since made to their
original proposals as a result of the consultation process.

The Committee noted the changes made to the fares structure and decided that a letter signed by the
Chairman be forwarded to Environment Canterbury expressing the Committee’s appreciation for the
recognition that had been accorded the concerns expressed by the Council and other parties.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


